
Community News – Sustainable Thornbury’s AGM. 
 
Sustainable Thornbury members heard about a busy and successful year at their recent 
AGM. The report of activities included the plastic bag campaign, co-operation with Town 
Council, Chamber of Commerce to produce the Town Bag, the growing number of 
people involved in the Grow Your Own Food Group, a successful start to looking after 
the community orchard and numerous other activities undertaken by members throughout 
the year.   
A new Chair (Val Harding) and Treasurer (Raymond Day) took over from Jeff Gash and 
Paula Hunt, whose efforts over the last year were praised by members.  
The second half of the evening was taken up with a lively and fruitful discussion about 
how to take forward Sustainable Thornbury’s activities this year. Members will be 
considering all the options generated at a further meeting in July.  
  
All Sustainable Thornbury events and meetings are open to everyone. Membership is 
free. Further information can be obtained from the Secretary, Margaret Pinder on 
01454416778 or info@sustainablethornbury.org.uk.  


